Dotson, Michael (UTC)

From: Anthony Wright <thewright1move@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 3:07 PM

To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)

Subject: Re: Request to withdrawal application

This is Anthony Wright of Man and a Van and | would like to withdraw my application for the Household Goods Moving permit
(Thanks Michael)

On Tue, Mar 13, 2018 at 2:35 PM, Dotson, Michael (UTC) <michael.dotson@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

Hi Anthony, I just left you a message, but wanted to follow up with an email if you check these more
frequently. I spoke to our attorney, and he cannot cancel the hearing on Monday unless we receive your
request to withdraw the application, so if you could get me that as soon as possible, that would be great. You
can just respond to this email with “This is Anthony Wright of Man and a Van and I would like to withdraw
my application for the Household Goods Moving permit” or something along those lines. Please try to get it
to me by tomorrow, if we don’t receive it in a timely manner the hearing will have to go forward.

Thanks

Mike Dotson

Transportation Specialist 3
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